STAFF WELLBEING

Spellmaﬁ Care

AN ONGOING PROJECT

Local care home group concludes
first stage of Staff Wellbeing
Pro ject

Spellman Care is thrilled to
announce the successful

i+ completion of Stage 1 of its
comprehensive Staff Wellbeing
Project, a significant initiative
designed to prioritize the well-

| being and professional
development of its valued team
members.

“We're thrilled to reach this milestone in our e e 2 N

wellbeing project at Spellman Care. This isn’t just
about offering initiatives, it’s about embedding a
culture of well-being for our staff that becomes the
very foundation of who we are. A foundation where
staff feel valued, supported, and empowered to
thrive, both personally and professionally” says
Philippa Young, Group Operations Manager at
Spellman Care.

Stage 1 builds on Spellman Care’s culture of open
communication, recognition, and community, with
highlights including the groups ‘Wellbeing
Wednesdays’, ‘Open Breakfasts’ and Staff Newsletters.

Spellman Care remains committed to continuously
adding new resources, news, and content to the Staff
Wellbeing Pro ject. Stage 2 promises exciting new
developments to further enrich the lives of its
dedicated staff.
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Ph.ot'o of-Steeton Court Nursing Home
LLOCAIL. NURSING Steeton Court Nursing Home
recently unveiled new community
HOME LAUNCHES names to reflect the recent
NEW COMMUNITY extensive refurbishments at the
home. Residents actively
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participated in the selection
REFURBISHMENT

process, casting their votes
through the home’s Weekly
www.spellmancare.co.uk

Newsletter...
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DEVELOPMENTS

STEETON COURT NURSING HOME
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¥ = _social media platforms, and the
' homes innovative “Tiny Tablet” -
a large, accessible mobile tablet

s designed for care homes.

| Previously known as Branwell,
Charlotte, Emily, and Heathcliff,
the communities have been

| renamed Devonshire, Harewood,
and Cavendish, following the
theme ‘Country Estates’.

#' “We're thrilled to unveil the new
community names at Steeton
Court,” said Steven Spellman, Director of Spellman Care. “Resident
engagement is incredibly important to us, and we’re delighted they
played such an active role in choosing names that resonate with them.
The new names perfectly complement the recent refurbishment, creating
a fresh and welcoming atmosphere for all.”

The refurbishment project at Steeton Court encompasses a variety of
upgrades, including modernized lounges, hallways, and a new state of the
art salon. The focus of the project is to create an even more comfortable
and enriching environment that caters to the individual needs and
preferences of residents.

The next stage of the project will see the former Charlotte (now
Cavendish) dining room expanded to create a larger space for residents
to socialize over their meals.

DEVELOPMENTS

GHYLL ROYD CARE HOME

Ghyll Royd Care Home shines
bright with new Solar Panels
Ghyll Royd Care Home is proud
to announce the successful
installation and commissioning of
their brand new solar panels.
The project, completed last
Friday, marks a significant step
forward in the care home's
commitment to sustainability and
environmental responsibility, as
outlined in their ESG plan and
policy.

These state-of-the-art solar panels boast an impressive capacity to
generate a staggering 46,054 kWh of clean, renewable energy per year.
This translates to a remarkable reduction of 21,637 kg of CO2 emissions
annually - that's the equivalent weight of eight and a bit Spellman Care
minibuses!

“We are thrilled to unveil our new solar panels,” said Steven Spellman,
Director of Ghyll Royd Care Home. “Sustainability is a core value at
Ghyll Royd, and we are constantly seeking ways to reduce our
environmental impact. These solar panels will not only generate clean
energy for our home, but also significantly lower our carbon footprint,
creating a greener future for our residents and the planet.”

The installation of the solar panels is part of Ghyll Royd Care Home's
ongoing commitment to providing a comfortable and eco-friendly
environment for its residents. The use of clean energy will not only
benefit the environment but potentially lead to cost savings that can be
reinvested into resident care and facilities.

This initiative aligns with Ghyll Royd Care Home's wider ESG plan,
which encompasses a comprehensive approach to ESG practices.



